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RE-OPENING NOTICE

The track and fi eld are open for use

The Kerrisdale Park - Point Grey Secondary School track and fi eld 
upgrades have been partially re-opened. The west parking lot entry and 
throws area will remain closed off  until construction works are complete. 

Please use the main access entry, as shown in the map, until the parking 
lot and entry plaza have been completed. We appreciate your patience 
and cooperation. 

Final track line and event markings will be completed in the spring of 2025.

For more information visit:  vancouver.ca/kerrisdale-point-grey-track-upgrades
Or contact the project team: trackandfi eld@vancouver.ca

This work takes place on the unceded territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) NaƟ ons.

Kerrisdale Arena

WEST PARKING LOT AND 
ENTRY REMAIN CLOSED

Point Grey 
Secondary School

Ea
st

 B
lv

d.

THROWS AREA 
REMAINS CLOSED

MAIN SITE 
ACCESS 
(TEMPORARY)


